
FLYERS & BROCHURES 
FOR 

WELCOME BAGS

PLEASE SHIP ANY FLYERS OR BROHURES THAT YOU WANT TO BE 
INCLUDED WITHIN THE “WELCOME BAGS” TO ARRIVE NOT BEFORE 
JANUARY 7, 2025 OR LATER THAN JANUARY 8, 2025.

ALL MATERIALS MUST BE SHIPPED VIA FEDEX OR UPS.  DO NOT 
SHIP VIA USPS. THE POST OFFICE WILL NOT DELIVER ANY MAIL OR 
PACKAGES TO OUR EVENT.

ADDRESS ALL PACKAGES AS FOLLOWS:

ATTN: CAROL BASFORD (WELCOME BAG INSERTS)
WMHA TAJ MAHAL BLDG, GATE 4
RIVERSIDE COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS
46-350 ARABIA ST
INDIO CA 92201

EXPECT TO SEND 1,000 OF YOUR FLYERS OR BROCHURES.

Greg O’Neal


